KREI/KTJJ

KREI Blvd.

P.O. Box 461

Farmington, Missouri 63640
(314) 756-6476

April 24, 1990

Mr. Carl Dabelstein

9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212
Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

In regards to monitoring our FM station on 98.5 MHZ on May 24th, 1989,
your report is correct.

Thank you for your interest in our station.

Sincerely,

Thomas J. Bair
General Manager
KREI/KTJJ Radio
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